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I. Permanent Housing Need for Fiscal Year 2010 
 
Families 
In Fiscal Year 2010, DHS expects approximately 37,760 duplicated applications for family 
shelter services.  Approximately 29% of duplicated families applying will remain in 
temporary housing as eligible shelter entrants.   
 
In Fiscal Year 2010, DHS expects to relocate at least 7,000 families into permanent housing.  
Advantage New York, rental assistance programs introduced in April 2007 to move families 
into housing, will be the primary source of permanent housing placements.  New York City 
Housing Authority (NYCHA) and the Department of Housing Preservation and 
Development (HPD) are included in the aggregated total. 
 
 
 
Single Adults 
In Fiscal Year 2010, DHS expects to place at least 8,000 single adults into permanent 
housing.  Approximately 70% of those individuals will be placed in private housing or will be 
re-housed with family.  DHS plans to relocate 1,500 (20% approximately) single adults into 
permanent supportive housing in Fiscal Year 2010.  Additional placements will include those 
using the Work Advantage and Fixed Income Advantage subsidy programs. 
 
 
II. Transitional Housing for Fiscal Year 2010 
 
Families 
DHS is projected to have a maximum of 11,520 units for families in transitional housing in 
Fiscal Year 2010.  DHS estimates that 10,970 units will be needed during the peak month of 
Fiscal Year 2010. 
  
 
Single Adults 
DHS is projected to have a total of 7,211 units available for single adults in the peak month 
of Fiscal Year 2010. DHS estimates that 6,810 beds will be needed during the same month. 


